BOARD MEETING MINUTES

FOR June 2, 2011
President Ross Saunders called the meeting to order at 7:12.  Attending trustees were: Peg Stecky, Phil DeLeo, and Jim Schwarz.  

Guests were: Keely Saunders, Tom Timm and Rich Thompson.
Accountant’s Report – Tom Timm reported that we have approximately $44,000 in the bank, of which $11,000 is committed to annual costs, and $33,000 is discretionary funds.  The board reviewed park needs and discussed how some of those discretionary funds should be spent.  A list of needs includes:

A volleyball net


Kids’ toys


Resurfacing of the tennis and basketball courts


Roping and cleaning the designated swimming area

Recent expenditures include the new fixtures and lights in the restrooms, and acid washing, buffing and sealing the restroom floors.

Jim asked how to stop the nightly noise from park trespassers. The best solution to come from the ensuing discussion was to make all entrance gates card key only  Then when we read the report that shows who came into the park after hours, we simply disable that card.  Phil volunteered to find someone who can set up this system. 

The board discussed the lack of board members and community interest in running the Inlet Island Maintenance Company.  The following board members agreed to serve as officers in the following capacities until more community members step up to help out.

President – Ross Saunders
Treasurer – Michael Fredrick-Martinez
Secretary – Phil DeLeo

Citing the lack of community interest and few new projects, the board agreed to skip a July meeting.  The next board meeting will be on August 4, 2011.

Having no more business to discuss, the meeting adjourned at 8:05.  

See our meeting minutes at InletIslandPark.com 

Minutes respectfully submitted by:

Phil DeLeo
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